
 

CDC CHANGE IN GUIDANCE | FACE MASKS 

On May 13, 2021, the CDC updated their face mask guidance. In addition to relaxing 
restrictions on fully vaccinated people, the guidance also states that these parameters are in 
effect except where required by federal, state, local, tribal, or territorial laws, rules, and 
regulations, including local business and workplace guidance. 

As we have throughout the pandemic, we are constantly monitoring updates and our locations 
abide by state and local regulations.  

For stores within Los Angeles County, we are following the guidance of Los Angeles County 
Health Department: when at businesses and in crowded venues, both indoors and 
outdoors, masks are still required to be worn by everyone.  

For all stores, we also follow guidelines from the California Department of Public Health. The 
relevant protocols are: 

People in California must wear face coverings when they are in the high-risk situations 
listed below: 

• Inside of, or in line to enter, any indoor public space 
• Engaged in work, whether at the workplace or performing work off-site, when: 

o Interacting in-person with any member of the public 
o Working in any space visited by members of the public, regardless of 

whether anyone from the public is present at the time 

The safety of our guests, team members, and vendors remains our priority, so we will continue 
to require the wearing of face masks at all locations.  
 
If you choose not to wear a mask, we offer the following solutions: 
 

• You may give us your list and method of payment and we will shop for you 
• We have online shopping options through Instacart  
• You can call in your order and give us your method of payment when you come to 

pick up at the store 

Customers failing to comply may be asked to leave by staff. If you have further questions or 
concerns, please email us at connect@lazyacres.com 
 
 


